
Significant events for the month of May, 2017 
 

 
A)  Under the project ‘Bio-Cultural Diversity, Environment & Sustainable Development’, the 
following activities/ fieldworks were undertaken during this month.  
 

Two research personnel are engaged for completion of the reports on Jarud village of 
Maharashtra and Biroti village of Madhya Pradesh.  Final report on the Nicobarese of Chowra 
island is under process. 

 
 
B)   Under the project ‘Manpower Training’, the following activities were undertaken  
       during  this month. 
          
1. One officer of this Survey attended a meeting held on 11th May, 2017 at Udyog Bhawan, New 

Delhi to discuss the issues ahead of the 34th session on Intergovernmental Committee. 
 

2. One officer proceeded on tour to New Delhi on 11th May, 2017 to attend official works 
relating to recruitment cases. 

 
3. One officer participated and presented paper in the 3rd International Young Scientist 

Congress 2017 held at the Ganpat University, Mehsana, Gujarat on 8th & 9th May, 2017 
 
 

C)   Under the project, ‘Biosphere Reserve Study, the following activities were  
        undertaken during this month. 
 

Report writing of the project ‘Biosphere Reserve Study of Great Nicobar’ and Seshachalm in 
Andhra Pradesh are in progress.                                                      
                                                                                                                                                
 

D)  The following activities were done during this month under ‘Zonal Anthropological  
        Museum (ZAM)’. 
 

14,868 tourists visited the ‘Zonal Anthropological Museum (ZAM)’ at the Andaman & Nicobar 
Regional Centre, Port Blair of this Survey.  
 
 
 

E) International Museum Day : 
 
          Like every year this year also the Survey celebrated the ‘International Museum Day’ on  
          18th  May, 2017 in a befitting manner. 
 
 
F) Anti Terrorism Day : 
 
           Like every year this year also the Survey observed the Anti Terrorism Day on 19th May,  
           2017.   All the staff members were present in the pledge-taking ceremony. 

 


